
Be	sure	your	parent	signs	in	at	the	front
door.

Find	your	desk	and	the	treat	hidden	inside.

Fill	out	the	form	on	your	desk	with	your
parent.

What's	the	number	on	your	desk?	Find	your
cubby	with	the	matching	number.

How	many	people	do	you	know	in	this
year's	class?	Write	the	number	in	the	box.

If	you	brought	your	supplies,	be	sure	to
leave	them	on	your	chair.

Grab	an	important	newsletter	from	your
teacher.

Be	sure	to	attend	the	presentation	in	the
cafeteria.

Thank	you	for	coming	in	today.	See	you
Monday!


